


 

 

   

NGBMCR 2021 GENERAL MEETING SCHEDULE 
(Virtual until further notice) 

 

Saturday     FEBRUARY 6    10:00AM 
Saturday     MAY 1                 10:00AM 
Saturday     AUGUST 7          10:00AM 
Saturday     NOVEMBER 6    10:00AM 

NGBMCR MEMBERSHIP DUES 

MEMBERSHIP CATEGORIES 

Individual - $50 
Associate - $50 
Student (12-18) - $5 
Seminary Student - $50 
Church/Organization - $250 
 
Click here for Payment Options 

 

CAMP GLISSON SUMMER 2021 SCHEDULE 

Available Dates 
June 13 – June 8 
June 27 – July 2 

  

For more info, please Contact Camp Glisson at 706.864.6181 

https://ngbmcrumc.org/join-us


 

  

Begone, White Supremacy! 
By Cynthia B. Astle 

Whatever else we might think about the Jan. 6 events in 
WaVhiQgWRQ, D.C., RQe WhiQg iV abXQdaQWO\ cOeaU: APeUica¶V 
foundation of white supremacy has been completely unmasked, 
and no one who claims to follow Jesus can support its 
continuance. 

Read more here 

One of the contributing Authors of this book is our very own Rev. Dr. Vance P. Ross 

Read more and Register here 

3:00 p.m. EST 

Thanks to Sharon Williams for 
sharing this article!! 

https://um-insight.net/perspectives/views-from-a-ridge/begone-white-supremacy/
https://www.gcorr.org/news/online-event-im-black-im-christian-im-methodist?mkt_tok=eyJpIjoiT0dWaU1UQXlPV0ZtTUdGaSIsInQiOiJxM2xBWUdZczRLcE1jZzVlSEVkNVVvQ2lNaVZZblVydUh0REhyTXptZW81eENZRG1aZWRseWJ5MUJCWldNQ2RMUW1obVZLOTdNbXV6WkdcL2xCOVlSVGkwUEJ0MjdhekN1anN3MjE4KzcwNXA2RHVLMlNmQ21PN1d6NUNnalI5enEifQ==


 

  Thanks to our NGBMCR Member 
Carol Tucker-Burden for sharing!! 

Watch Video Here 

Wilberforce Grad and the Biden Inauguration 
Rev. Silvester Beaman '82, a graduate of Wilberforce University, the 
nation's first, private HBCU, will deliver the benediction at the 
inauguration of Joseph R. Biden, Wednesday, January 20th.  

Beaman, a native of Niagara Falls, New York, has pastored Bethel 
AME Church in Wilmington, Delaware for more than 25 years. As a 
close friend and confidant of, and spiritual advisor to the Biden family, 
Beaman was asked to deliver the inaugural prayer by President-elect 
Biden. 

Introduced to each other by Joe Biden, the President-elect's deceased 
older son Beau and Beaman were good friends. The minister prayed 
with the younger Biden before his overseas Army deployment and 
during his fight against brain cancer.  

Crediting the elder Biden with helping him navigate the political arena 
in Wilmington when he began his pastoral duties at Bethel AME in 
1993, the pastor says his benediction will reflect Joe Biden's pledge to 
move the nation toward diversity, inclusion, and healing.   

"I am proud to represent God, my family and my alma mater, 
Wilberforce University." - Rev. Silvester Beaman 

 Beaman is a member of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fv2qR6xniq4&feature=youtu.be


 

 

 

RITA SPROTT, NGBMCR COMMUNICATIONS 
https://ngbmcrumc.org/ 

communications@ngbmcrumc.org 

https://ngbmcrumc.org/

